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Newsletter No 4 
 
 
A quick newsletter for the end of the year and wishing everyone a safe and happy 
Christmas.   
 
 

Player Grade Changes (effective on and from Monday December 17th, 2012) 
 
The following provisional grades have now been confirmed: 
 

Rosny Yvette Rance ITN 8 
 
Kingston Dan Bahr ITN 6 
 
St. Therese’s Mark Falconer ITN 8 
 Al Olaco ITN 7.5 
 
New Town Sue Kirkwood ITN 8 
 

 
 
The following players have been upgraded: 
 

Glenorchy Jordan Carter ITN 6 
 John Clements ITN 7 
 Billy Tameifuna ITN 7.5 
 
Richmond Gavin Shaw ITN 6.5 

 
 
The following players have been given grades: 
 

Sorell Bill Lethbridge ITN 6 
 
Kingston Ann Hines ITN 8 
 
Sunshine Emma Hilder ITN 8 

 Paul O’Rourke ITN 7.5 
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Players not appearing in grading list and returning to play 
 
After 3 seasons of not playing, players “drop off” the current grading list.  We are seeing 
some of these players wanting to return to playing AYC and asking what happens with 
grades.  Players and grades remain online in tennisscores although names may not be 
easily visible as most will be proceeded with ZZ.   
 
If a player returns to play AYC, their previous grade will become a provisional grade until 
statistics can be established to confirm or change this.  If there are special circumstances 
surrounding the return of a player, a request stating reasons for a change of grade can be 
sent to ayctas@gmail.com 
 
 
End of Season Dinner 
 
The End of Season Dinner has been pencil booked for Saturday 18th May 2013.  It will 
once again be subsided, but not as heavily as last year.  Please start to save some 
pennies for another good night.  Clubs should have forms on noticeboards in the new year 
for you to nominate your interest in attending.  It will once again be held at The Old 
Woolstore.  Please get in early to not miss out. 
 
 
Restart in January 
 
Next year all divisions go back on the week beginning January 28, 2013.  Check your 
roster books for locations.  The latest is version 5 and can be viewed/printed from:  
http://www.tennis.com.au/ayc/season-2012-13 
 
 
Next Season 
 
A reminder that 4 person teams will be used for next season in a 20 week roster.  There 
may be some flexibility in having 2 divisions which do not require 2 women in a team but 
will be limited by ITN.  More thought will be put into how this will work prior to next season.  
If you have any comments, please email ayctas@gmail.com 
 
 
 
 
Julie Fletcher 
President 
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